
Friday, March 24, 2017 

Katherine McWilliams 
Office ofWater Quality 
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 
5301 Northshore Drive 
North Litttle Rock, AR 72118-5317 

Subject: Farmers Support C&H Hog Farms 

I would like to express my support for C&H Hog Farms and their permit request. This farm has worked to 
preserve the environment. They have patiently complied with request after request, all while being made 
villains by activists and members of the media. Please stand by this good farmer and his stewardship of the 
land. Please grant the final permit for C&H Hog Farms. 

Sincerely, 

ELLIOTT GOLMON 
1079 Jordan Rd 
Norfork, AR 72658 
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